
Today's Scripture March 5, 2023

JOIN US FOR CAKE AND COFFEE 
AFTER SERVICE TO THANK THE 
BURENS TODAY
We've planned cake and coffee today 
after service in the Fireside to say thank 
you to John and Julie Buren for their 
work here at Cole Community Church. 
We'd love to have you swing by for a 
bite to eat and to wish them well! 

HIRING NOW FOR FACILITY 
SETUP/TEARDOWN
We're in need of a reliable and 
physically strong person to set up 
and take down chairs and tables 
over the weekend. Flexible hours 
include Saturday morning and Sunday 
afternoon, 3-5 hours. Contact Chase at 
chasem@colecommunity.org.

MARCH KEENAGERS MEETING
Keenagers (60+) will gather for 
their March meeting on Monday, 
March 13 at 11 a.m. in the church's 
Fireside Room. Come and enjoy time 
of worship, prayer, and study in II 
Corinthians. Meal is provided. Visitors 
always welcomed.

EASTER EGG HUNT VOLUNTEERS 
AND CANDY NEEDED

If you would like to help 
us with our annual Easter 
Egg Hunt, we're getting 
pieces ready now!  If 
you're interested in 
volunteering before or 

during the event, we'd love your help! 
Sign-up online at colecommunity.org/
event/egg-hunt-23.

Also, we're accepting candy donations 
for our eggs. You can drop off 
individually wrapped candy at the 
church. (Remember they need to fit 
in an egg). Thanks! Chase and Ashley 
Madsen.

Financial Update
as of February 27, 2023

YTD Spending $96,011

Last Week's Giving $7,768

Give online at  
colecommunity.churchcenter.com/giving

Bulletin Updates 

PASSAGE: II Corinthians 6:14 - 7:1, The Temple of the Living God

TEACHER: John Buren, Family Ministries Pastor 
 

YTD Actual $85,703



"WHAT'S IN YOUR HOWL?" 
BOOKSIGNING EVENT
Doug Gamble will be having a book 
signing for his new children's picture 
book What's in Your Howl? at the 
Boise Barnes and Noble on 1315 N. 
Milwaukee from 1 - 4 p.m. on Saturday, 
March 18. 

We’d love to see you there!  If you 
want to purchase the book directly 
from Doug, text Laura at 208-830-1494 
and let her know how many books you 
would like to buy (hardback $22 cash 
or check). You can also purchase it 
online or at Barnes and Noble on the 
day of the event.

FOOD CUPBOARD MINISTRY
The Food Cupboard team serves 
those in need here in our body and 
in the Boise community. We'd love 
your help replenishing our shelves if 
you can contribute goods or funds.  
Monetary gifts may be made by 
writing "Food Cupboard" in the memo 
on your check or electronic payment. 

 
ARE YOU INTERESTED IN JOINING 
AN EASTER CHOIR?
If you or someone you know is 
interested in participating in an Easter 
Choir at Cole please contact Joel 
Robinson (208) 602-8478.

We will have a brief organizational 
meeting after church March 12 in the 
music room. Singers of all ages are 
welcome. 


